
Read Write Inc. 

This week the children have been split into 

two groups. This is so we can specifically 

support some children whilst moving others 

on. The children are doing very well and 

absolutely love their phonics lessons, to 

the point where they have been playing 

teachers in the provision!  

The children have learned these sounds so 

far: 

m  a  s  d  t  i   n  p  g  o  c 

We would appreciate if you could support 

your children at home by practising these 

sounds.  

 

  

What have we been learning in Early Years this 

week?  

2nd – 6th November 2020 

Please remember you can email eyfs@perryhallmat.co.uk at any time with any WOW moments.  

Next Week 

RWI  Mathematics  Provision  
Next week children will be learning:  

 

k, u, b, f 

 

RWI will be followed by fred talk games, 

word time and we will also be supporting 

the children in writing the sound.  

A Read Write Inc Parent Workshop 

Power Point is now available on our school 

website and on our class TEAMS. 

Next week we will be learning the 

numbers 6 and 7. We will be doing 

addition with these numbers and 

particularly focusing on finding 

one more.   

Our provision next week will be based 

around our new story The Enormous 

Turnip.  

 

We will also be looking at 

Remembrance day and creating some 

beautiful artwork by printing with 

apples.  

 

On Thursday we did lots of exciting bonfire night activities, 

including looking at how to be safe on bonfire night. The 

children have enjoyed painting firework pictures, making 

rockets and many other bonfire themed challenges.    

Mathematics 

In Maths this week we have 

been learning how we can make 

marks to represent number. 

The children have been 

carefully making their marks 

and checking by counting. We 

will be putting out lots of 

challenges in the provision 

linked to this next week.   

The children have been settling 

back into their school routines. So 

we have been doing lots of turn 

taking and sharing games. The 

children loved exploring the ice 

and frost earlier on Wednesday as 

we had a very cold morning! 

Morrison’s also contacted us to 

ask us to contribute to their 

poppy display for Remembrance 

Day, so keep an eye out for our 

poppies next time you shop there!  
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